
Notice for Mop up Round of counseling for NEET
Super Specialty

The matter regarding Mop up Round of counseling for NEET Super
Specialty was heard in Supreme Court on 11/10/2017 in Writ
Petition (C) No. 743/2017 Dr. Himank Goyal & ORS Vs Union of
India; during course of hearing Hon’ble Supreme Court directed
that there will be Mop up Round of Counseling which will be
conducted by the DGHS, details of which will be put up shortly
along with court order. Candidates & Institutes are requested to
keep in touch with website for further information.

Notice posted on 12.10.2017


